CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: February 1, 2006

ire TO: Jane Leslie

Department RE: 370 N. Adams

Todd M. Gary, Ext 2702 Liquor License Application

Please be advised the fire department has no objections to the issuance of this permit
provided proper approvals are obtained for the outdoor seating area.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Date: Thu, 19 Jan 2006 14:32:03 -0500

From: "Judy D'Alessandro" <dalessandroj(@co.oakland.mi.us> Add To Address Book | This is Spam
Subject: Liquor License Application Mitchell's Fish Market

To: <lesliej@rochesterhills.org>

Cec: "Capt. Smith" <smithltr@co.oakland.mi.us>

This is an application for a new Class C license to be located at 370 N Adams to be known as
Mitchell’s Fish Market. The Rochester Hills Sheriff’s substation has no history with this business. Our
Pontiac office does the primary backgrounds on all licenses.

I have contacted Birmingham Police and Livonia Police Departments. Both have assured
me that the Mitchell's Fish Markets located in their cities are reputable and present no
unusual problems.

Lt Ray White

Judy D'Alessandro
Administrative Coordinator
Rochester Hills Substation
(248) 537-3510

dalessandro j@co.oakland.mi.us
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